
Without the star, you won’t go far

Starting October 1, 2020 all U.S. citizens ages 18 and up will need a REAL ID-compliant driver’s 
license or another accepted form of identification to BOARD FLIGHTS WITHIN THE U.S.

Here’s how to make sure you’re #REALIDready.

CHECK FOR THE STAR
REAL ID-compliant licenses are generally marked with a star 
located in the upper corner of the card. If you're not sure about your 
current ID, contact your state’s department of motor vehicles or driver’s license agency. 

GET A REAL ID
Contact your department of motor vehicles or driver’s license agency to learn your 
state’s REAL ID process. Make sure you have all necessary documentation before 
arriving onsite to begin the process to secure a REAL ID. 

SPREAD THE WORD
Make sure your family and friends are #REALIDready before October 1, 2020. 

UNABLE TO GET A REAL ID?
If you're unable to get a REAL ID before October 1, 2020: TSA will accept 
other forms of ID so you can still board your flight, including:

U.S. passport U.S. military ID DHS trusted traveler cards
(Global Entry, NEXUS, SENTRI, FAST)

Enhanced Driver’s License 
(MI, MN, NY, VT and WA)

ARE YOU REAL ID READY?

Learn, prepare, share: get America REAL ID ready

TO LEARN MORE ABOUT REAL ID, VISIT: TSA.GOV/REAL-ID OR DHS.GOV/REAL-ID


